
 

 

 

 

April 26, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro     The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair         Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives     U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the SMUD Neighborhood Electrification Project in fiscal year 2023. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Sacramento Municipal Utility District, located 

at 6301 S St. Sacramento, CA 95817.  

 

The funding would be used for the purchase of equipment (heat pump heaters, heat pump water 

heaters, induction cooktops) and associated electrical work such as panel upgrades and EV 

wiring as needed. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
DORIS MATSUI 

Member of Congress 

 

 


